

# FAMILY NEWSLETTER **NOVEMBER 2020**

## Join us for our virtual STEAM exhibition

Throughout the year the children work on many aspects of STEAM learning ie Science, Technology, Engineering, Arts and Maths. Last year we held an amazing STEAM exhibition here at preschool for families. This year it will have to be a virtual exhibition and we are promoting it as a Simultaneous viewing event, so get you popcorn out and be comfy on the couch for 5pm on Wednesday 9th

December and we will all view together.

Post a photo of your family taking part in the ACP Family Community FB group!

#### Free preschool for 2021

The NSW government recently announced free preschool for all of 2021.

This is great news for all of our returning families!

We have a few vacancies remaining for next year, so please pass the word to your friends and family. They can book in through the Waiting List form on our new preschool website.

Take a look here at our new website here www.alstonvillepreschool.com.au

The end of year is fast approaching now.

As we have not been able to plan for any large concerts this year, educators and children are preparing a short video clip for families of a circle time with favourite songs from this year, in place of our annual concert or family room visits, songs and afternoon teas. This will be emailed to families in each group in Week 9/10.

Last days for each group will be:

Friday 11th December (TH F group)

Tues 15<sup>th</sup> December (MT groups)

16th December (WTh and Gumnuts groups) Wed

# WHAT'S PLANNED FOR THE LAST DAYS OF PRESCHOOL?

Thurs 10 <sup>th</sup> DEC	Crazy Dress	
	up days (both	
	groups)	
Friday 11 <sup>th</sup> DEC	TH/F group	GUMNUTS
	Water play	Crazy dress-up
		day and last visit
		to the Beyond
Mon 14 <sup>th</sup> DEC	Crazy dress	
	up day (both	
	groups)	
Tues 15 <sup>th</sup> DEC	Water play days	
	both groups	
Wed 16 <sup>th</sup> DEC	Water play days	
	both groups	

## PARENT SURVEY

\*

We know this has been a very unusual year, and things have worked out quite differently to what we had planned in Term One, but we would like your feedback on how the preschool year was for you.

Please take the time to complete our short survey, which will be emailed out next week. This information is so helpful to us in improving what we do here. Thanks in advance

\*



For our Water days

Please send your child in their swimmers and rash shirt, with a change of clothes for later.

Thankyou!



